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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER                 

The Crowning of Our Lady    

The Crowning of Our Lady will take place on Wednesday 1st May 2023. The whole school will 
process to Church to attend morning Mass at St Anne’s Church. I ask that the children come 
dressed in their finest clothes on Wednesday 1st May (please no tracksuits, sportswear, trainers)-
imagine they are going to a wedding! If you do not have any smart trousers or skirts, please allow 
children to wear school trousers/skirts and then their favourite top. I am then asking for each child 
to bring one flower each to school and these can then be collected off the children in Church and 
placed around Our Lady. If any parents or grandparents would like to walk with us to Church, 
please gather in the front entrance to school. We will be setting off from school at 9am as Mass is 
due to start at 9:15am.  
 

Choir sings for Real Madrid and Manchester City 

     

Manchester City invited our wonderful choir to sing for Real Madrid this week. Here you can see 

the children with Khaldoon Al Mubarak, Chairman of Manchester City and Florentino Perez, the 

president of Real Madrid. The children were a credit to their families and to school, and they sang 



beautifully. Mr Perez thanked us for singing in Spanish and even came over to start a sing song 

with the choir!                  

Year Four visit The People’s History Museum 

                    

Yesterday Year Four travelled by tram to Manchester City Centre to attend a workshop at The 

People’s History Museum in Spinningfields. They had a wonderful day. They designed and created 

their very own Laudato Si banner and discussed how we can help protect God’s wonderful world.  

Tameside Cultural Services Arts Award 

 

In Year 5 this week they were very excited to welcome artist Sam Owen Hull, who helped them to 

begin their journey on the Tameside Cultural Services Arts Award project by exploring what art is 

and creating their own designs using their names for their brand new sketch books. The children 

produced some excellent work!  



Story Mapping in Reception 

                  

The children in Reception have been learning the story 'Oliver's Vegetables'. They made their own 

story maps to retell the story in their own words. Well done Reception! 

Upcoming School Trip Day 

Thursday 2nd May is our whole school Trip Day (with the exception of Year 6). Years 3, 4 and 5 are 

off to Chester Zoo for the day! I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff who have 

fundraised over £1200 to subsidise the cost of this school trip. It has made an enormous difference 

to the cost per child and I have no doubt, the children will have an unforgettable day. 

Extra- Curricular Clubs  

Monday – Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2    

                -Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Tuesday – Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Wednesday – Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2   

                      -Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6    

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Friday – Multi–Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6     



Attendance     

Last week our whole school attendance was 95.85% which is very close to our whole school target 

of 96%. We do ask that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany your 

child into the main entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.    

     

Reception     93%     

Year 1     97.67%     

Year 2     99.33%     

Year 3     96.13%     

Year 4     92.9%     

Year 5     96.3%     

  

Year 6     93.87%     



 

 

 

  

   

    

    


